Section of 'Slip Road' to be named 'Macarthur Street

13

Attachment 1

& Proposed Road Naming

TOWN OF COTTESLOE

The Town of Cottesloe does not warrant the
accuracy of information in this publication
and any person using or relying upon such
information does so on the basis that the
Town of Cottesloe shall bear no responsibility
or liability whatsoever for any errors, faults,
defects or omissions in the information.
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ATTACUMENT

Hello Mary-Louise,

The Town has looked into your request and it will be followed up in due course. [ understand that you have
spoken to 5 other neighbours about the request to change the street name. Can you confirm that all
neighbours have agreed to a possible renamed street and that that there would be no objection from any
of the neighbours? Is there a preferred preference between all neighbours about being linked to Curtin
Ave or a continuation of Macarthur 5t?

If you could please responded to my questions at your convenience the Town will continue to look into the
matter.

Kind regards,

f‘?or%/,d Boswetl

BA, BSc
Planning Officer

Towwn ol Cottesloe

109 Broome Street | Coltesloe WA 6011
P O Box 603 | Cotteslos WA 6011

@ (08)92855000 | F (08) 8285 5001
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Dear Ronald

Please see the following response from the owners of the properties in our section of Curtin Avenue listed below
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